
9-Days Southeast Asia
Roundtrip Singapore | 14 Feb 2023

Queen Mary 2.

Complimentary

Gratuities & Onboard Spending Money*

Dance Classes.

Our renowned 
will help you

dance classes 
to hone your

moves, whatever your standard.
Whether you're an absolute
beginner or simply keen to
perfect your steps you'll love
the opportunity to join the
variety of dance classes on offer.

Traditional Afternoon Tea.

Devote an indulgent hour every
day to a Cunard tradition: our
signature Afternoon Tea. Served
on fine bone china with the
whole affair complemented by a
melodic backdrop, courtesy of
our resident pianist or harpist.

Planetarium.

The planetarium dome can send
you on an epic voyage across
the solar system, teach you to
navigate by the stars, or show
other science and natural
history films, with up to four 
screenings on each sea day.

…and many more Cunard signatures awaits onboard.



9-Days Southeast Asia
Roundtrip Singapore | 14 Feb 2023

Itinerary & Fares

Travel Partner Banner goes here:

Date Port-of-Call Arrive Depart

Tue, 14 Feb 23 Singapore 1900 hrs

Wed, 15 Feb 23 At sea - -

Thu, 16 Feb 23 At sea - -

Fri, 17 Feb 23 Laem Chabang (Bangkok), Thailand 0630 hrs

Sat, 18 Feb 23 Laem Chabang (Bangkok), Thailand 1900 hrs

Sun, 19 Feb 23 At sea - -

Mon, 20 Feb 23 At sea - -

Tue, 21 Feb 23 Phu My (Ho Chi Minh City), Vietnam 0630 hrs 1900 hrs

Wed, 22 Feb 23 At sea - -

Thu, 23 Feb 23 Singapore 0700 hrs

BALCONY.

DF & DC : S$ 1,655 | BZ & BY : S$ 1,765

GRILL SUITE.

P2 : S$ 4,042| Q7 : S$ 4,870
Complimentary Gratuities & Onboard Spending Money

OnboardSpending Money: P2 - USD 200 p.p. / Q7– USD 300 p.p.

Complimentary Gratuities

OCEANVIEW.  

EF : S$ 1,558

Complimentary Gratuities

INTERIOR.

IF, IE & IC : S$ 1,310

Complimentary Gratuities

*Fares are shown in SGD, based on per person on the cruise-only portion and excludes taxes, fees and other travel expenses. Taxes, fees, and port expenses are an additional S$113.25. A

refundable deposit is required for all stateroom guests and amount varies according to the cruise length, stateroom type and number of stateroom guests. Complimentary Gratuities and

Onboard Spending Money are based on per person, in USD and only accorded to the 1st and 2nd passenger of each cabin. Other terms and conditions apply.

(Obstructed) (Sheltered)

36, Dickens Street, 10050 Penang, Malaysia

Tel: +604-2632260, +604-2632430,+604-2632586

For reservation


